Minutes of Meeting G o o _
Pathway Committee Aierlb o AN 8: 03
May 25, 2011
7:00 PM, Room 112, Town Hall

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 p.m. Present were Committee Members
Anne Staples, Kevin Cafferty, Sally Turner and Scott Raeside. The meeting was held in the
Planning Office. Chris Mickle has resigned from Conservation and therefore is no longer on the
Pathways Committee.

Bills

Horsley Witten $10,225.35
Horsley Witten $1,117.07
Horsley Witten $6,549.78

Member Cafferty moved to approve the bill. The motion was approved 4-0.
Revised Pathway Proposal

Horsley Witten has completed the survey work and developed a plan for the revised route along
the Osborn fields and around the highway yard mitigation area.

Soccer and Softball coordinators have concerns about locating the pathway in the area where
people sit to watch the games and how the games will be affected by the construction.

Spectators could either sit on the opposite side of the field or on the pathway itself during games.
It should be an improvement over the wet and muddy conditions currently in the area. That
specific field access area will be closed off during construction and the bridge access closer to
Main Street will be the sole access point.

Con Com NOI
The NOI application is being revised to reflect the modified pathway route.

AW Perry Parcel

The land purchase has been held up a bit due to the fact there is not a clear deed for the property. When
the current owner AW Perry bought the land he bought a couple hundred parcels all over town. They
were put together in a quit claim deed many years ago and transferred accordingly. Therefore there is not
one single deed for the property we need. Town Council is working toward a solution.

Member Staples moved to adjourn the meeting at 8:15. The motion was approved 4-0.

I certify that the above minutes were reviewed and approved by the majority vote by the Pathways
Committee on August 26, 2015.
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